
From: monica buckley <monicabuckley@yahoo.com> 
Date: April 2, 2021 at 3:51:28 PM EDT 
To: William Manzi <wmanzi@seabrooknh.org> 
Subject: Street parking passes/ placard 

Hi! Saw the the notice for the meeting on Next Door. We live at 106 Ocean Drive, my husband 
Jim & myself Monica Buckley.  We would appreciate having the 2 street parking passes as in 
past. Owned this property 11 years, we love this beach but to welcome a few extra family or 
friends is a privilege we’d like to maintain. Thanks so much.  
 
Regards, 
Monica Buckley 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 


